
Medical Mission on October 5th a complete success

Dear Families,

Thanks to the generous donations from many adoptive families and the incredible support  from
our sister foundation Families for Familias and Serita F,  the Second Medical Mission held on
October 5th was a complete success.  Forty nine out of 50 birth mothers invited attended.  We
will upload more detailed information and photos soon.  

Thank you!  Thank you!  Thank you!  Thank you!  Thank you! 

Asociacion De Familia a Familia.
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